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universally compatible bearing in mind any devices to read.

Checked In

Penguin
"A rollicking
good ride.
Caine's prose
crackles with
energy, as
does her fierce
and lovable her

oine."—Publisher
’s Weekly
Joanne is all-
out exhausted.
When not
donning a rain
slicker and
camping it up
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for the camera
as a TV
weather girl,
she has to
contend with a
vengeful cop on
her tail, her
newly divorced
sister moving
in—with a
charming but
mysterious
British beau in
tow—and getting
caught in the
middle of a
supernatural
civil war. Worst
of all, her
boyfriend in a
bottle can't
stop draining
her powers and
is fast
morphing from
the Djinn of her
dreams to the
Ifrit of her

nightmares. As
the agreement
between the
Wardens and
the Djinn starts
to self-
destruct,
Joanne finds
herself forced
to choose
between saving
her lover,
saving her
Warden
abilities...and
saving
humanity.
Daughter of Smoke
& Bone White Star
Press
Fall in love with one
of the bestselling
novels of all time --
the legendary love
story that became a
beloved film
starring Clint
Eastwood and
Meryl Streep. If
you've ever

experienced the one
true love of your life,
a love that for some
reason could never
be, you will
understand why
readers all over the
world are so moved
by this small,
unknown first novel
that they became a
publishing
phenomenon and
#1 bestseller. The
story of Robert
Kincaid, the
photographer and
free spirit searching
for the covered
bridges of Madison
County, and
Francesca Johnson,
the farm wife
waiting for the
fulfillment of a
girlhood dream, The
Bridges of Madison
County gives voice
to the longings of
men and women
everywhere -- and
shows us what it is
to love and be loved
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so intensely that life
is never the same
again.
All This
Time Penguin
A check-in
at a bed and
breakfast
almost turns
into a
checked-out
for Autumn
Rain. Autumn
Rain hadn’t
planned to
spend any
part of her
honeymoon at
a bed and
breakfast
run by her
new in-laws,
but when her
father-in-
law comes
under
suspicion in
a man’s

sudden disapp
earance, she
and her
homicide
detective
husband are
pulled into
the investig
ation. As
they search
for answers,
it becomes
clear that
someone
wanted the
missing man
out of the
picture—and
violently
so. But who?
Suspects
begin to
line up, but
without a
body,
Autumn’s
special
ability to

read emotions
and scenes
printed on
certain
objects
becomes
vital in
their race
to dig up
the truth.
She only
hopes it’s
not the
wrong truth
because her 
father-in-
law, Holt
Martin, has
a secret—one
he never
wants his
son to know.
As Autumn
races to
piece
together the
puzzle, more
innocent

Page 3/20 April, 29 2024

Imprints Autumn Rain 1 Rachel Ann Nunes



 

lives are put
at risk. She
must solve
the mystery
before
someone else
goes missing
—permanently
. A
compelling
paranormal
mystery
thriller for
fans of
Medium and
Ghost
Whisperer.
What people
are saying
about the
Imprint
series:
"What a
great book.
There is
never a dull
moment for
Ms. Rain . .

. The book is
wrapped up
nicely with
a clear way
to add to
the series
without
leaving it
on a cliff
hanger! I
honestly
loved this
book . . ."
-Elisha
Nichols "I
love the
stories of
Autumn Rain
they are
always
filled with
excitement
and danger.
A lot of
action goes
on and the
supernatural
aspect is

fantastic or
as Autumn
Rain says
she uses her
brain more
than others.
I loved this
one the best
and have
been waiting
for it for
awhile now.
Teyla
Branton has
done a
fantastic
job in
keeping one
enthralled
on each
page." - A.
Brown
"Another
compelling
installation
of of the
imprints
series! All
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of Ms.
Branton's
books are
mesmerizing,
engaging,
and
captivating
to the point
of keeping
you up well
into the
night. But
her Autumn
Rain series
is
absolutely
one of my
favorites of
all time.
She
masterfully
twines
Intriguing
plot twists,
luscious
characters,
and
compelling

story lines
all together
in a
"magically"
delightful,
and
thrilling
read! Very
highly recom
mended!!!"
-D. Dewey "I
loved this
latest
Autumn Rain
book. Autumn
and her
family are
growing and
the
personalitie
s are
meshing so
well. The
mystery was
well written
and had me
guessing
almost right

up to the
end. Fast
paced and
exciting
right to the
end with a m
erry-go-
round of
emotions and
an insight
to maybe a
new gift?
Can’t wait
to read the
next
adventure!"
-Holly "This
one draws
you in right
from the
start . . .
All of our
favorite
characters
are back
Autumn,
Shannon,
Tawnia,
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Jake, Cody,
Paige, Eli,
Matthew, and
more. I
loved seeing
Shannon's
parents make
an
appearance
and getting
to know them
a bit. I
can't help
but love
watching
Shannon and
Autumn grow
ever closer
as they
solve the
mysteries
and finally
see their
long awaited
wedding. Of
course Teyla
does a great
job wrapping

up this
fantastic
story but
also makes
you crave
more! . . .
Immerse
yourself in
the fast
paced world
of Autumn
Rain you
won't be
able to put
it down!"
-Whitney
Foster "I
LOVED THE
BOOK. The
fire and
aftermath
had me in
tears, both
sad tears
and happy
touched
tears when
everyone

came to help.
I love how
Cody is
stepping up
and becoming
a part of
Autumn and
Tawnia's
lives
without
expecting to
be "Dad."
The mystery
was perfect
as was the
minor
vandalism
mystery . .
. I smiled,
cried,
laughed, got
angry, and
every other
emotion
possible. I
can't wait
to see what
happens on
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their
honeymoon.
Loved the
little
teaser about
that too."
-Candy
The Light We Lost
Penguin
A Ruthless New
Faction Threatens
the Hard-won Peace
In a chaotic world
newly adjusting to the
announcement of
Unbounded
existence, Erin
Radkey and her
Renegade crew jump
into action when a
family descendant
goes missing. They
must rule out not
only their enemies
but also their
disgruntled new allies
to find those
responsible for this
and other
disappearances.
Meanwhile, unusual

shipments of goods
brings to light a
dangerous alliance
between the former
Emporium Triad and
a powerful, ruthless
new faction tied into
ancient legend. Erin
thought sharing her
secret with her new
husband would be
comparably easy, but
it changes everything
about her place on the
team. When she must
choose between
protecting those she
loves, which life
means more? Join
Erin, Ritter, and the
other Renegades as
they race their way
through this action-
packed, long-awaited
new installment of the
bestselling
Unbounded series.
Urban fantasy with
terrifying
consequences,
powerful romance,
and characters who,
despite their abilities,

are uniquely human.
Praise for the
UNBOUNDED
series: “Excellent
and well written!”
“I recommend
reading the entire
series”
“Thoroughly
enjoyable” “High
action and
adventure” “Teyla
Branton belongs right
alongside Patricia
Briggs, Kim Harrison,
Jennifer Estep, and
Kelly Armstrong.”
Unbounded Series 1.
The Change 2. The
Cure 3. Protectors
(which contains Ava's
Revenge, Mortal
Brother, and Set
Ablaze) 4. The Escape
5. The Reckoning 6.
Lethal Engagement 7.
The Takeover 8. The
Avowed More coming
soon!
Line of Fire Simon
and Schuster
Instant New York
Times and USA
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Today Bestseller
"Compulsively
readable...a gothic
thriller laced with
arsenic." ––EW One
of the Most
Anticipated Books of
2021: CNN �
Newsweek � Vulture
� PopSugar � Parade
� BuzzFeed �
E!Online � TimeOut
� Woman's Day �
Goodreads � She
Reads � Good
Housekeeping �
CrimeReads � Frolic
� Hello! � Mystery
and Suspense January
2021 Indie Next Pick
and #1 LibraryReads
Pick A delicious twist
on a Gothic classic,
The Wife Upstairs
pairs Southern charm
with atmospheric
domestic suspense,
perfect for fans of B.A.
Paris and Megan
Miranda. Meet Jane.
Newly arrived to
Birmingham, Alabama,
Jane is a broke dog-

walker in Thornfield
Estates––a gated
community full of
McMansions, shiny
SUVs, and bored
housewives. The kind
of place where no one
will notice if Jane lifts
the discarded
tchotchkes and jewelry
off the side tables of her
well-heeled clients.
Where no one will
think to ask if Jane is
her real name. But her
luck changes when she
meets Eddie Rochester.
Recently widowed,
Eddie is Thornfield
Estates’ most
mysterious resident.
His wife, Bea, drowned
in a boating accident
with her best friend,
their bodies lost to the
deep. Jane can’t help
but see an opportunity
in Eddie––not only
is he rich, brooding,
and handsome, he
could also offer her the
kind of protection
she’s always yearned

for. Yet as Jane and
Eddie fall for each
other, Jane is
increasingly haunted
by the legend of Bea,
an ambitious beauty
with a rags-to-riches
origin story, who
launched a wildly
successful southern
lifestyle brand. How
can she, plain Jane,
ever measure up? And
can she win Eddie’s
heart before her
past––or
his––catches up to
her? With delicious
suspense, incisive wit,
and a fresh, feminist
sensibility, The Wife
Upstairs flips the script
on a timeless tale of
forbidden romance, ill-
advised attraction, and
a wife who just won’t
stay buried. In this
vivid reimagining of
one of literature’s
most twisted love
triangles, which Mrs.
Rochester will get her
happy ending?
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After I Do Yale
Younger Poets
One of... Amazon's
Best Romances of
January Apple
Books' Best Books
of January
Goodreads'
Hottest Romances
of January
Buzzfeed's Most
Anticipated Books
of 2022 Popsugar,
Parade.com, The
Nerd Daily, and
Fangirlish's Most
Anticipated Books
of 2022 A TV
meteorologist and
a sports reporter
scheme to reunite
their divorced
bosses with
unforecasted
results in this
electrifying
romance from the
author of The Ex

Talk. Ari Abrams
has always been
fascinated by the
weather, and she
loves almost
everything about
her job as a TV
meteorologist. Her
boss, legendary
Seattle
weatherwoman
Torrance Hale, is
too distracted by
her tempestuous
relationship with
her ex-husband, the
station’s news
director, to give Ari
the mentorship she
wants. Ari, who
runs on sunshine
and optimism, is at
her wits’ end. The
only person who
seems to
understand how
she feels is sweet but
reserved sports

reporter Russell
Barringer. In the
aftermath of a
disastrous holiday
party, Ari and
Russell decide to
team up to solve
their bosses’
relationship issues.
Between secret gifts
and double dates,
they start nudging
their bosses back
together. But their
well-meaning
meddling backfires
when the real
chemistry builds
between Ari and
Russell. Working
closely with Russell
means allowing him
to get to know parts
of herself that Ari
keeps hidden from
everyone. Will he
be able to embrace
her dark clouds as
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well as her clear
skies?
Accidentally Married
on Purpose Vintage
When Romance
Takes A Deadly Turn
With her trust fund in
jeopardy, Tessa
Crawford enters into a
relationship with a
mysterious neighbor
that soon turns into
something more
passionate—and
dangerous—than
either of them could
have imagined. Two
days before her
wedding, Tessa
Crawford’s world
crumbles, leaving her
hurt and betrayed.
Worse, if Tessa
doesn’t marry and
receive her trust fund,
her younger sister will
lose her house and the
homeless girls she
helps will have
nowhere to go. But
Tessa can't marry just
anyone, can she? Gage

Braxton, the guy from
next door, is willing to
help her out, but
rumors hint that he's
an ex-con. Tessa soon
finds herself attracted
to a man who has no
intention of ever falling
in love or of passing on
his terrible legacy.
When Tessa stumbles
across evidence that
may be proof of Gage's
innocence, suspects
begin to line up.
Someone is willing to
kill again to see that the
truth remains buried,
and if Tessa doesn't
hurry and solve the old
murder, she will lose
not only her chance at
love but may become
the murderer's next
victim. Rachel Branton
has created an exciting,
romantic story with a
new take on a theme
that never gets old.
The Cure Vertical
Inc
Everything is

yellow, red, orange.
Everything is chilly,
frisky, gusty.
Everything is
changing, turning.
It’s the middle of
Fall. Can you see it?
Can you taste it?
Can you smell it?
Can you imagine it?
Weather Girl
Greenwillow
Books
NATIONAL
BESTSELLER �
A coming-of-age
classic, acclaimed
by critics, beloved
by readers of all
ages, taught in
schools and
universities alike,
and translated
around the
world—from the
winner of the 2019
PEN/Nabokov
Award for
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Achievement in
International
Literature. The
House on Mango
Street is the
remarkable story of
Esperanza Cordero,
a young Latina girl
growing up in
Chicago, inventing
for herself who and
what she will
become. Told in a
series of vignettes-
sometimes
heartbreaking,
sometimes deeply
joyous-Sandra
Cisneros'
masterpiece is a
classic story of
childhood and self-
discovery. Few
other books in our
time have touched
so many readers.
“Cisneros draws
on her rich [Latino]

heritage ... and
seduces with
precise, spare prose,
creat[ing]
unforgettable
characters we want
to lift off the page.
She is not only a
gifted writer, but an
absolutely essential
one.” —The New
York Times Book
Review
Breaking Dawn Grand
Central Publishing
A modern retelling of
a romantic Indian
legend, 96 Words for
Love is a star-crossed
love story perfect for
fans of The Sun is Also
a Star and When
Dimple Met Rishi.
Ever since her
acceptance to UCLA,
17-year-old Raya
Liston has been quietly
freaking out. She feels
simultaneously lost
and trapped by a

future already mapped
out for her. Then her
beloved grandmother
dies, and Raya jumps
at the chance to spend
her last free summer at
the ashram in India
where her
grandmother met and
fell in love with her
grandfather. Raya
hopes to find her
center and her true
path. But she didn't
expect to fall in love...
with a country of
beautiful
contradictions, her
fiercely loyal cousin, a
local girl with a passion
for reading, and a boy
who teaches her that in
Sanskrit, there are 96
different ways to say
the word "love." "This
book is a feast for your
soul." --Deepak
Chopra
The Change Simon
and Schuster
Sherry Robicheaux
loves men. She loves
love. And she loves an
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adventure. So when she
meets a mysterious
man while working
backstage at a country
music concert in
Vegas, she’s all about
what’s happened in
Vegas staying there.
Country music
superstar Tyler Blue
just wants a weekend of
anonymity...though
there’s something
about the spunky
waitress with the
streaks of purple hair
that tempts him like no
other. Until the next
morning, when they
both wake up with
fuzzy memories...and
rings on their fingers.
Convincing Sherry to
maintain the ruse for
his public image isn’t
the hardest
part––it’s
reminding himself that
their time spent playing
husband and wife in
her small town of
Magnolia Springs
can’t last. Tyler’s

first love will always be
music––and the
road is no place for a
sweet, down-home
girl... Each book in the
Love & Games series is
STANDALONE:
*Taste the Heat *Seven
Day Fiancé
*Accidentally Married
on Purpose
Bad Best Friend Little,
Brown Books for
Young Readers
In a nation on the
brink of war, a young
art student's star-
crossed love begins to
bloom in the first
book of the New York
Times bestselling epic
fantasy trilogy by
award-winning author
Laini Taylor. Around
the world, black
handprints are
appearing on
doorways, scorched
there by winged
strangers who have
crept through a slit in
the sky. In a dark and
dusty shop, a devil's

supply of human teeth
grown dangerously
low. And in the tangled
lanes of Prague, a
young art student is
about to be caught up
in a brutal
otherworldly war.
Meet Karou. She fills
her sketchbooks with
monsters that may or
may not be real; she's
prone to disappearing
on mysterious
"errands"; she speaks
many languages -- not
all of them human; and
her bright blue hair
actually grows out of
her head that color.
Who is she? That is the
question that haunts
her, and she's about to
find out. When one of
the strangers --
beautiful, haunted
Akiva -- fixes his fire-
colored eyes on her in
an alley in Marrakesh,
the result is blood and
starlight, secrets
unveiled, and a star-
crossed love whose
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roots drink deep of a
violent past. But will
Karou live to regret
learning the truth
about herself?
Pet Sematary St.
Martin's Press
This collection
about obsession and
love is the 99th
volume of the Yale
Series of Younger
Poets Richard
Siken's Crush,
selected as the 2004
winner of the Yale
Younger Poets prize,
is a powerful
collection of poems
driven by obsession
and love. Siken
writes with ferocity,
and his reader
hurtles unstoppably
with him. His poetry
is confessional, gay,
savage, and charged
with violent
eroticism. In the
world of American

poetry, Siken's voice
is striking.
Crush White Star
Press
After a traumatic
accident, Kyle feels
lost until he meets
Marley, who seems
like the girl of his
dreams, but as they
grow closer he fears he
is headed for another
crash.
Withering Hope
St. Martin's Press
Gracie has never
felt like this before.
One day, she
suddenly can’t
breathe, can’t
walk, can’t
anything—and the
reason is standing
right there in front
of her, all tall and
weirdly good-
looking: A.J. But it
turns out A.J. likes
not Gracie but
Gracie’s beautiful

best friend, Sienna.
Obviously Gracie is
happy for Sienna.
Super happy! She
helps Sienna
compose the best
texts, responding to
A.J.’s surprisingly
funny and
appealing texts, just
as if she were
Sienna. Because
Gracie is fine.
Always! She’s had
lots of practice
being the sidekick,
second-best. It’s
all good. Well,
almost all. She’s
trying. Funny and
tender, Well, That
Was Awkward goes
deep into the heart
of middle school,
and finds that even
with all the
heartbreak, there
can be explosions
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of hope and
moments of perfect
happiness.
Tell Me No Lies
Shadow Mountain
#1 New York
Times bestselling
author Christine
Feehan explores
the dark past of a
woman on the
run—and her dark
desire for the only
man she dares to
trust—in this wild
novel in the
Leopard series.
With a new
identity, a staged
death, and a
chance to flee the
treachery that
stalks her, Rachel
has escaped from a
faceless assassin.
Now, thousands of
miles from home,
under the lush

canopy of the
rainforest, she’s
found sanctuary.
But in this world
teeming with
unusual creatures
walks the most
exotic of them all.
His name is Rio. A
native of the forest
imbued with a
fierce prowess, he is
something to be
desired. Possessed
of secrets of his
own, he is
something to be
feared. As
Rachel’s past
looms as
oppressively as the
heat of the forest
and Rio unleashes
the secret animal
instincts that course
through his blood,
Rachel fears that
her isolated haven

has become an
inescapable hell...
Watermelon Penguin
In the explosive finale
to the epic romantic
saga, Bella has one
final choice to make.
Should she stay mortal
and strengthen her
connection to the
werewolves, or leave it
all behind to become a
vampire? When you
loved the one who was
killing you, it left you
no options. How
could you run, how
could you fight, when
doing so would hurt
that beloved one? If
your life was all you
had to give, how could
you not give it? If it
was someone you
truly loved? To be
irrevocably in love
with a vampire is both
fantasy and nightmare
woven into a
dangerously
heightened reality for
Bella Swan. Pulled in
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one direction by her
intense passion for
Edward Cullen, and in
another by her
profound connection
to werewolf Jacob
Black, a tumultuous
year of temptation,
loss, and strife have led
her to the ultimate
turning point. Her
imminent choice to
either join the dark but
seductive world of
immortals or to pursue
a fully human life has
become the thread
from which the fates of
two tribes hangs. This
astonishing,
breathlessly anticipated
conclusion to the
Twilight Saga
illuminates the secrets
and mysteries of this
spellbinding romantic
epic. It's here! #1
bestselling author
Stephenie Meyer
makes a triumphant
return to the world of
Twilight with the
highly anticipated

companion, Midnight
Sun: the iconic love
story of Bella and
Edward told from the
vampire's point of
view. "People do not
want to just read
Meyer's books; they
want to climb inside
them and live there." --
Time "A literary
phenomenon." -- The
New York Times
Eyes of a Stranger
ImprintsWhen
young Victoria
vanishes without a
trace, her
heartbroken
parents turn to the
last prospect they
can find for hope.
Autumn Rain
receives impression
s--feelings, or
imprints--left
behind on certain
objects that were
treasured by their
owners. Victoria's

parents view
Autumn's unusual
talent as a special
gift, and hope she
can shed light on
their daughter's last
thoughts. Private
detective Keefe
McConnell, whose
widowed sister
disappeared under
similar
circumstances,
urges Autumn to
help, but her
involvement sets in
motion a series of
events that risk not
only her own life,
but the lives of
those she cares
about most.Eyes of
a StrangerOn the
first day of her new
life, Tawnia
McKnight finds
herself in Oregon,
her fifth state in ten
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years. Another new
job, new friends, a
heartache left far
behind. Maybe in
Portland she can at
last find what she is
looking for. Maybe
she can even forget
Bret Winn. But
when a tragic
bridge collapse
rocks the city,
Tawnia is thrust
back into the life of
the man she
thought shed never
see again. Bret
introduces her to
the eccentric
Autumn Raina
stranger with
inexplicably
familiar eyesand
Tawnia finds herself
drawn into a web of
confusion and
deceit. Autumns
suffering over her

missing father seems
to be real, but there
is much that cannot
be explained. Will
Tawnia find what
she is looking for,
or will everything
she is beginning to
care about slip once
again from her
grasp?Line of Fire
Winner of the 2021
Rachel Carson
Environmental
Book Award
Winner of the 2021
Maine Literary
Award for
Nonfiction Finalist
for the 2020
National Book
Critics John
Leonard Prize for
Best First Book
Finalist for the
2021 New England
Society Book
Award Finalist for

the 2021 New
England
Independent
Booksellers
Association Award
A New York Times
Editors’ Choice
and Chicago
Tribune top book
for 2020 “Mill
Town is the book of
a lifetime; a deep-
drilling, quick-
moving,
heartbreaking story.
Scathing and
tender, it lifts often
into poetry, but
comes down hard
when it must.
Through it all runs
the river: sluggish,
ancient, dangerous,
freighted with
America’s sins.”
—Robert
Macfarlane, author
of Underland Kerri
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Arsenault grew up
in the small, rural
town of Mexico,
Maine, where for
over 100 years the
community orbited
around a paper mill
that provided jobs
for nearly everyone
in town, including
three generations of
her family. Kerri
had a happy
childhood, but
years after she
moved away, she
realized the price
she paid for that
childhood. The
price everyone
paid. The mill,
while providing the
social and
economic cohesion
for the community,
also contributed to
its demise. Mill
Town is a book of

narrative nonfiction,
investigative
memoir, and
cultural criticism
that illuminates the
rise and collapse of
the working-class,
the hazards of
loving and leaving
home, and the
ambiguous nature
of toxics and
disease with the
central question;
Who or what are
we willing to
sacrifice for our
own survival?
The Wife Upstairs
Simon and
Schuster
Even When You
CHANGE, Some
Things Remain the
Same . . . Erin
Radkey's life has
altered completely
since her Change

made her one of the
Unbounded. Yet
she has learned the
hard way that some
things never
change. Greed.
Over the centuries
the long-lived
Unbounded have
divided into two
groups, the
Emporium who
craves money and
power and will do
anything to achieve
its ends, including
experimenting on
its own people, and
the Renegades who
protect humanity.
Power. Now the
Renegades are close
to discovering a
cure that will save
many dying
mortals, and the
husband of Erin’s
closest friend is first
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in line to receive the
formula. But
Emporium agents
will stop at nothing
to destroy the
cure—until they
realize the research
might be exactly the
weapon they've
been searching for.
Love. Erin’s new
abilities are tested as
she and fellow
Renegades fight the
Emporium in a
struggle that soon
becomes all too
personal, and
where lines of
loyalty are blurred
by relationships of
the past. Everything
is at risk, including
the lives of her
friends—and the
love of Ritter
Langton, the
Renegade

Unbounded who
both infuriates and
excites her. From
the busy streets of
Portland to the
jungles of Mexico,
The Cure is a page-
turning urban
fantasy that will
keep you riveted
until the end. Praise
for the
UNBOUNDED
series: "Enough
paranoid twists and
turns to keep the
reader turning
pages . . . the author
has clearly thought
through the
nuances of the
story's theme and
engineered a few
surprising plot
twists that elevate it
. . . above the level
of the average
thriller." -Publishers

Weekly “Excellent
and well written!”
“I recommend
reading the entire
series”
“Thoroughly
enjoyable”
“High action and
adventure”
“Teyla Branton
belongs right
alongside Patricia
Briggs, Kim
Harrison, Jennifer
Estep, and Kelly
Armstrong.”
Unbounded Series
1. The Change 2.
The Cure 3.
Protectors (which
contains Ava's
Revenge, Mortal
Brother, and Set
Ablaze) 4. The
Escape 5. The
Reckoning 6. Lethal
Engagement 7. The
Takeover 8. The
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Avowed More
coming in 2022!
96 Words for Love
Penguin
No Second
Chances. Death,
Life, or
Love—Unbounded
Always Play for
Keeps. There are
only two ways to kill
Unbounded, and
fire isn’t one of
them—as law school
dropout Erin
Radkey learns the
hard way. By fluke of
a recessive gene, she
has become
Unbounded, a
nearly immortal
being with
paranormal abilities.
Erin’s Change
separates her from
her loved ones and
alters everything she
believes to be true. A
week earlier she was
considering a

marriage proposal;
now she
contemplates the best
way to stay alive.
Caught in a battle
between two
Unbounded groups,
the Emporium and
the Renegades, she is
also hunted by a
secret mortal society
sworn to eradicate
the Unbounded
gene. As Erin plunges
into this dangerous
new life, she must
carve out her own
place in the madness,
protect her mortal
family, and decide
which group she
should join. Her
unique ability is vital
to both groups in the
race to secure an
identification
software that spells
death for all
Unbounded—or
enslavement for the

entire mortal world.
Some will stop at
nothing to use Erin
as one more pawn in
a battle that has
spanned centuries.
Erin’s undeniable
attraction to Ritter
Langton, whose
family was massacred
by opposing
Unbounded two
hundred and forty
years ago,
complicates her
choices. There are no
second chances.
Death, life, or
love—Unbounded
always play for keeps.
Non-stop action,
terrifying
consequences, and
powerful romance
make The Change an
exciting addition to
the world of
romantic urban
fantasy. Praise for the
UNBOUNDED
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series: "Enough
paranoid twists and
turns to keep the
reader turning pages .
. . the author has
clearly thought
through the nuances
of the story's theme
and engineered a few
surprising plot twists
that elevate it . . .
above the level of the
average thriller."
-Publishers Weekly
“Excellent and well
written!” “I
recommend reading
the entire series”
“Thoroughly
enjoyable” “High
action and
adventure” “Teyla
Branton belongs
right alongside
Patricia Briggs, Kim
Harrison, Jennifer
Estep, and Kelly
Armstrong.”
Unbounded Series 1.
The Change 2. The

Cure 3. Protectors
(which contains
Ava's Revenge,
Mortal Brother, and
Set Ablaze) 4 The
Escape 5. The
Reckoning 6. Lethal
Engagement 7. The
Takeover More
coming in 2022!
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